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PROPOSED ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES • have been released, which would see the seats of Moore
and North West Central abolished and amalgamated into the seat of Mid West, for the creation
of another metro seat, Oakford.
This is nothing short of an assault on fair representation for regional voters and follows WA
Labor’s submission to the Electoral Commission, which outlined their plan to abolish another
regional voice.
I urge everyone to make their objections heard before 21st August.
Send an email to  boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au  it
doesn't need to be long, just copy and paste
from the above statement and add that you're opposed to it.
This has been brought to my attention, I definitely against amalgamating the seats of Moore and
North West Central!
The people who live in rural WA require as much if not more representation in the parliament, I
find it abhorrent to the suggestion of removing more of their representation.
Kind regards
Lloyd Silcock.

, Watermans Bay. WA. 6020.
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Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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